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    Town of New Fairfield 

Board of Finance 

4 Brush Hill Road 

New Fairfield, CT 06812 
 

MINUTES 

Board of Finance Subcommittee Meeting 

Wednesday, June 18, 2008 

6:45 PM 

New Fairfield High School Library 

 
Subcommittee Members present:   Other Town Officials Present: 
Al Mardis, Subcommittee chairman    

Joe Hart      

Tom Wahlig           

  

    

Call To Order Subcommittee Chairman Al Mardis called the meeting to order at 6:50pm 

 

Discuss correspondence from McGladrey and Pullen 

Al Mardis spoke of a ten page correspondence that was send to Auditor Scott Bassett of the firm 

of McGladrey and Pullen.  Such correspondence was from a New Fairfield taxpayer.  There was 

a lengthy discussion of correspondence not related to the scope of the audit.   

 

Mr. Mardis noted that he instructed Mr. Bassett to forward any correspondence not related to the 

scope of the audit to the audit subcommittee. 

 

Adjournment 

Al Mardis made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:11pm.  Tom Wahlig seconded the motion. 

    Vote: 3-0-0 (Motion approved) 

 

 

 


